
NOTICE THAT CAMPING UNIT WAS MOVED 

Dear Camper: 

 

We previously informed you that Campground did not renew your Agreement for the next 

camping season.   

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: 

The Campground has now moved the camping unit from the site to a storage location.  The 

camping unit will be stored until you pay accumulated charges and storage fees and remove the 

camping unit.  The accumulated charges are: 

If you do not remove the camping unit before [INSERT DATE] the Campground will dispose of 

the camping unit in a commercially reasonable manner.  We will retain any proceeds from 

disposal of the unit. 

If you have questions, please contact the Campground by calling __________ [PHONE] or 

emailing _________ [EMAIL].  

Sincerely, 

 

Campground. 

 


